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February 28, 2025

Schilke Construction Co Inc
301 Valley Rd
Hillsborough, NJ 08844-4056

Dear Schilke Construction Co Inc,

On behalf of the Tunnel to Towers Foundation, please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your
generous confribution of $10000. This value represents your entire combined contributions to
the Tunnel to Towers Foundation for 2024.

Our Foundation was started in memory of Firefighter Stephen Siller, who sacrificed his life
while saving others on September 11, 2001, after strapping 60 pounds of gear on his back
and running through the Brooklyn Battery Tunnel to the Twin Towers.

Since the founding of the Tunnel to Towers Foundation, the Siller family has been inspired by
good people like you who have joined us to show our heroes and the loved ones they have
left behind that we will NEVER FORGET.

Because of you, our Foundation is able to continue our mission to “Do Good”. Through your
generosity, the Tunnel to Towers Foundation has been helping America’s heroes by providing
mortgage-free homes to Gold Star and fallen first responder families with young children

and by building specially-adapted smart homes for catastrophically injured veterans and

first responders. We are also committed to eradicating veteran homelessness and helping
America to NEVER FORGET 9/11.

Please know that your donation was applied as you requested. In compliance with the IRS
Substantiation and Disclosure provisions for 501(c)(3) tax-exempt charitable organizations,
we affirm that no goods or services were received in exchange for your donation.

On behalf of America’s heroes, thank you so much for your support. Let Us Do Good!
Warmest regards,

The Siller Family & Tunnel to Towers Foundation

The Stephen Siller Tunnel to Towers Foundation is recognized by the IRS as a 501(c)(3)

tax-exempt organization. Our EIN number is 02-0554654. Please retain this letter for your
tax records and consult with your tax adviser regarding the deductibility of your contribution.
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